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At 03:10 PM 3/9/2006, you wrote: 
 
Steve, after the article appeared, I wrote the email below to an editor there. She 
sent it to the freelancer. Here was her explanation about why she didn't contact 
Purdue. Here is the email string. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Joanna Marchant [mailto:jomarchant26@yahoo.co.uk] 
Sent: 08 March 2006 14:10 
To: eugenie.reich@gmail.com 
Subject: Fwd: FW: From Purdue concerning fusion 
 
FYI 
 
--- "Francis, Ruth" <R.Francis@nature.com> wrote: 
 
> From: "Francis, Ruth" <R.Francis@nature.com> 
> To: "'jomarchant26@yahoo.co.uk'" 
> <jomarchant26@yahoo.co.uk>, 
>       "Morton, Oliver" <O.Morton@nature.com>, "Campbell, 
> Philip" 
>        <P.Campbell@nature.com> 
> Subject: FW: From Purdue concerning fusion 
> Date: Wed, 8 Mar 2006 19:06:16 -0000 
> 
>  FYI, more evidence that this journalist was pulling 
> the wool over our eyes. 
> 
> 
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Jeanne Norberg 
> To: r.francis@nature.com 
> Sent: 08/03/2006 18:54 
> Subject: From Purdue concerning fusion 
> 
> Dear Ruth, 
> 
> 
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